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Submission:  

To planning dept nsw gov  

I am very concerned why our Dwyer rd precinct has been taken out of the agricultural business and 

taken out of the first zoning luip  

1) How close we are to the airport 3km  

2) air quality living so close as we have no town water which is very concerning as our drinking water 

comes off our roof top  

3) we are in the noise pollution boundary  

4) the government have identified that our precinct was originally called the southern gateway,this 

explains what a strategic position the 748 hectares is for the airport  

5)the rezoning of this land needs to be put into the first zoning because of the strategic position and 

the impact it is going to have on all the residents  

6) government has identified that we are in a noise barrier and have said that the land will not be 

used for residential land only businesses,still they want the people to have to live under these 

circumstances with the water       and air quality being badly impacted on all the residents until the 

2nd round of rezoning Hope government can see the concerning situation we are left with not 

knowing and how long it will be living under these circumstances  

Kind regards  

Ken Burnett  

 




